
 

 

S66-20 Control of Information Contained in Student Records 

Legislative History: 

At its meeting of June 2, 1966 the Academic Council adopted the guidelines for the 
development of institutional policy concerning control of information contained in student 
records, as developed by the Committee on Student Admissions and Retention. 

ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

b.  Written requests from private individuals or firms such as insurance companies, credit bureaus, 
prospective employers: No information beyond that which may be given by phone shall be 
released without approval of the student. Information already provided by the student may be 
verified without specific permission. 

c.  Written requests from government investigative agencies or in-person requests by 
representatives form such agencies: All inquiries from federal agencies shall be answered, but 
investigators shall not be permitted to review personally complete files. The file shall first be 
reviewed by a professional staff member, and if the material requires interpretation, the 
investigator shall meet with this person. Where the content is routine, review under supervision 
within the office may be permitted. Information shall be supplied to other agencies on written 
permission of the student or by court subpoena. 

d.  Requests for information such as address and phone numbers, etc: Whether such a request is for 
informational concerning an individual or large group of students, it shall not generally be 
honored when coming from outside of the college and never for commercial purposes. 
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